
 

 
JANUARY 2017 





 Clinton County Economic Networking Meeting 

 Innovation Grant Ideas Conference Call 

 Meeting with Representative from United Healthcare 

 Spring 2017 Orientations at Brown, Fayette and Central Campuses 

 Ohio Deans Compact for Exceptional Children Quarterly Meeting 

 Highland County Chamber Board Meeting 

 Respiratory Care Graduation Ceremony 

 WSRW Interview with Willard Parr
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the RLF project was an outstanding 96% completion rate by participants.  The TDA 

received congratulations from John Magill for their performance and employer 

involvement in executing and complying with the intent and guidelines of the RLF.  A 

second application for RLF funds in being prepared to be submitted in early January.  

Twenty-five students in the TDA benefited from the Revolving Loan Fund by securing a 

CDL credential, which remains a “high-demand” occupation.   

 

Efforts to Solidify Current TDA Operations | All TDA MOUs with current partners are 

being reviewed, with the expectation that some of the more distant and low enrollment 

partners may be dropped.  This action is part of a larger strategy to strengthen and 

identify options to solidify TDA operations and finances in the months and years to 

come.   
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dedicated service to the College.  She has held the position of Office Manager since 2006. 

Ellen has enjoyed her years at Southern State Community College and she plans to 

continue working part-time for the TDA.  

 


